
March was somewhat a slow month.  We did our usual VA Bingo.  I am pleased with the size 
and the enthusiasm of the men and women attending.  It is fun for them and also for us. 

We did have a Color Guard for the St. Paddy’s Day parade which is always fun.  Good 
weather and a good crowd.  

As always on Holy Thursday we provided an Honor Guard on Holy Thursday to escort the 
Sacrament from the Church to the Altar of Repose in the Chapel and then stand guard for 
adoration until the end. 

As the month drew to an end we started to get busy preparing for convention and starting to 
plan a Fourth Degree Exemplification.  Both took time and attention and this letter became 
very late.  A good attendance to our Assembly is important as I feel we will qualify for silver 
star if we can meet our goal for new Knights. 

As far as the convention is concerned, I feel we have some very good candidates for some 
of the awards given at the banquet.  I am very hopeful.  Even though, it is always good to get 
together and see some people we unfortunately seldom see. 

In closing, please keep in mind that the Assembly has put aside money for the purchase of 
a new uniform to be repaid at no interest and over one or two years.  Please consider this 
offer.  The number of men with the uniform is slowly growing, join the group. 

Also be sure to ask a current Knight to advance to the Fourth Degree.  He will become a 
complete Knight and become eligible to join the Honor Guard. 

 

Fraternally  
Bill O’Connor FDM 
 

Faithful Navigator  
Assembly 554 


